
 

 

 
 

 
Tuesday 2nd September 2025, 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 Students, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. As we begin this exciting journey through Year 6, we 
would like to extend a warm invitation to you to attend a curriculum information meeting 
where we will discuss the Year 6 curriculum and the expectations for the year ahead. 
 
The meeting will take place on Wednesday 10th September 2025 at 5:00pm. This will be 
a wonderful opportunity for you to meet Mrs Wilson, your child’s Year 6 class teacher, and 
learn more about the curriculum that will guide your child’s learning throughout the year. 
Mrs. Wilson will discuss the key topics and skills that will be covered, as well as what is 
expected of students in Year 6. 
 
Additionally, we will provide information about the SATs assessments scheduled for 
2026, including preparation strategies and the support we will offer to help your child 
succeed.  
 
Please confirm your attendance by Monday 8th September. You can RSVP by emailing the 
school office -  office@stpauls.bhcet.org.uk  
 
We believe that a strong partnership between home and school is crucial for a successful 
year, and we are looking forward to sharing this important information with you. Thank 
you for your continued support and cooperation. We are excited about the year ahead 
and look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Sheena Sinclair 
Head Teacher 
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